
 
 
 

CHRISTOPHER AND LESLEY HEIDT 
POST OFFICE BOX 1731 

WEST TISBURY, MA 02575 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
September 17, 2021 
 
 
 
Re: Map 37, Lot 16 
 
Chris and Lesley Heidt, owners of 246 Vineyard Meadow Farms Road ask the board for approval to 
construct a detached 24’x28’ two car garage with a full basement for storage and un-finished second 
story. There will be no plumbing inside the structure. 
  
For ideal siting for the above structure in relation to the house, we request 25’ setback relief from the 
northerly property line. 
  
Also requested is approval to install an inground 18’x40’ pool. We would like to use the existing shed in 
its current location to house the pool equipment. In order to accommodate this, we request 41’ of 
setback relief from the northerly line. 
 
We appreciate your consideration of our application. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris and Lesley Heidt 


